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Scotland Deanery guidance on Remote Supervision in GPST

The following guidance provides information on Remote Supervision of GPSTs in branch surgeries. 

Normally GPSTs will consult in the same building with an ES or supervising clinician.   There may be times when it is appropriate that GPSTs are supervised remotely in line with the current standards in the Scotland Deanery Educational Supervisor/Training Practice accreditation documentation.  With reference to this specifically, it would not be appropriate for ST1s to work in these locations alone, but could go to work alongside an established GP who would act as Supervising Clinician if they were not an ES. In ST3 it would be expected that a graded approach is followed with a reasonable expectation that, by the latter part of training once deemed sufficiently capable/ competent by their ES (in the context of progression towards CCT/attainment of MRCGP), the trainee could work without direct supervision in branch premises.  Advice/help will be immediately available from a GP in the main site at all times that the trainee is working remotely. The trainee should feel confident enough to undertake this.  This is also in line with OOH arrangements when GPST3s in the latter part of training are deemed fit to work with remote supervision.
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